
To: All Steward Healthcare Malta employees 

Date: 20.03.2023 

Subject: Payroll 

Dear Employees, 

Following the changes communicated to you in the last few days, the HR Department has 

received significant feedback from Steward employees, especially in relation to payroll.  In 

order to put employees’ minds at ease, Steward Healthcare has decided to process March 23 

payroll earlier than usual. Payroll (covering till end of March 2023) has been transferred to 

your bank accounts today and you shall be receiving your salary in the next couple of days 

accordingly.   

We thank you for your loyalty and commitment and would like to reassure you that we are 

available for any support or clarifications you may require. 

Yours sincerely, 

Director of HR 


